
                            

 

1. The new booking system is still on trial. Some test live running has been 
undertaken; 

 

2.  New Year bookings seem to be increasing, and will be monitored; 

 

3.   Broken sink plug chain in the ladies' toilets has been replaced; 

 

4.     Dangerous door strip between the main hall and equipment cupboard has 
been replaced; 

 

5.   A carpenter is coming to look at the lobby door to prevent it from sticking 
on the tiles. 

 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


